Town of Annapolis Royal

Repeal on Policy on Establishing the Traffic Flow Advisory Committee - #2012-4

I, Sandi Millett-Campbell, Chief Administrative Officer for the Town of Annapolis Royal, do
hereby certify that the Town of Annapolis Royal Council approved the Town’s application to
repeal Policy on Establishing the Traffic Flow Advisory Committee - 2012-4 by motion at a duly
called meeting of Council held on November 20, 2024.

Given under the hand of the Chief Administrative Officer and the corporate seal of the Town of
Annapolis Royal on this 25" day of November 2024.

MOTION C#2024-11-20-05 Council Meeting
It was regularly moved and seconded that Council repeal the November 20,
Establishment the Traffic Flow Advisory Committee Policy #2012-4 2024

dated December 17, 2012, as of November 21, 2024. Motion carried.
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